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Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: December 24, 2024 
 
DRUG NAME: Systane Eye Drops  
 
RECALLING FIRM: Alcon Labs 
 
REASON FOR RECALL: Alcon Laboratories announced a voluntary, consumer level recall of one lot of 
Systane lubricant eye drops because of foreign material observed inside a sealed single use vial that 
was determined to be fungal in nature. 
 
FDA LINK: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/alcon-laboratories-
issues-voluntary-nationwide-recall-one-1-lot-systane-lubricant-eye-drops-ultra-pf 
 
OTHER DETAILS: N/A 
 
RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Lot Number Expiration Date 

Systane Eye Drops 0065-1432-06 10101 9/2025 
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